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Advent Food and Clothing Drive 
 

December 7, 2021 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
As you know, Christmas time is a time to give and think of others.  We would like to 
continue that Christmas spirit here at St. Pats with our Advent Food and Clothing 
Drive. 
 
During Advent, our school is collecting non-perishable food items, as well as clothing 
items such as socks, winter hats, mittens, masks, and other small clothing items.  
We know many families in the community will benefit from your generosity. All 
donations will be displayed in our front foyer under our Christmas Tree and 
decorations.  Donations can be made until Thursday, December 16th.   
 
We invite everyone to make a donation so that we may share your generosity with 
others in our local community.   
 
Thank you very much for your continued support!  Merry Christmas! 
 
Mr. Minutillo     Mr. Wells 
Principal     Vice-principal 
 
 
  
 
 


